
 

USD 490 Event Guidelines for Spectators 
 

Our goal continues to be to move ahead with athletics and activities for 

the fall season and we need your support.  We are committed to getting 

our students on the field, or court, to play the sports they love.  We will be doing so with much caution 

and several changes from the normal routines.  In part, some of the cautionary measures include:  

    

● Each athlete will be allocated spectator vouchers based on approximately 25% venue 

capacity.   

● Vouchers can only be used one time and will be monitored for use and authenticity. 

● Those with an approved voucher will be allowed to purchase a ticket at the gate for the event. 

● Masks, temperature checks and social distancing will be expected for all spectators.   

● Hand sanitizing stations will be available throughout the venue. 

● Spectators are asked to sit in the stands as family groups and not stand along the upper rails.  

● Middle school and elementary students will be allowed entry with a parent and an approved 

voucher for both.      

● Only essential USD 490 personnel will be allowed on the field and courts.  

● Spectators will not be allowed re-entry to the event.  

● Band, cheer, and dance will perform at home games.   

● No tailgating at competitions. 

● Concessions will be available but limited. 

● Game passes are temporarily suspended including Staff ID, USD 490 Sports Passes, EHS 

Booster Club passes, El Dorado Lifetime passes, and League passes. 

● Student sections will be approved on a game-by-game basis to allow for special events like 

Senior Night.   

● Vouchers will be distributed to the opposing team by the Athletic Director. 

● Opponent schools may have different guidelines that we will follow when we are on the road.   

 

BG Products Stadium 

● Each athlete/participant will be allocated 4 spectator vouchers to distribute for each event.   

 

EHS Gym, EMS Gym, and PAC 

● Each athlete/participant will be allocated 2 spectator vouchers to distribute for each event.   
 

 

As the seasons begin, we will monitor these guidelines and make changes based on local conditions.  

Please be patient with all coaches, athletic directors and school administrators as there is much to do 

in order to get the fall season underway.  In this unchartered territory, our decisions will be made with 

every intention of doing our best to keep our student athletes playing.  Thank you for doing your part 

in making that happen for our students!   
 

 
 

#doingmypart     #letthemplay    #partofthepride    #USD490proud 
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